
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   City Council Board Members  
 

VIA:   Mary Savage-Dunham, AICP, CFM, Director of Planning & Zoning 
 

FROM:  Francis Forman, Planner III 
 
SUBJECT:  Request to Table Application- Globe Townhomes (P24-117) 

 
DATE:   July 31, 2025 

 
 
 

 Staff is requesting to table this application to a date uncertain. 
 

 The application was advertised for the August 11, 2025, City Council.    
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Attachments: 

 
1. Request to Table 


